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Comments: My main concern is the future use of the Pryor Mountains.From where I live I see the Pryors

everyday. There is a vision quest site. From there the site focuses on the Pryors. My property was on the Crow

reservation in the past.My experience with making a documentary with Burton Pretty Ontop awakened me to how

important the Pryors are to this group of people. Please see the link to this video file:

https://vimeo.com/114757084 When in the Pryors I became aware of how unique the vegetation I saw was.

Every Spring I travel there to see the changing wild flowers as they bloom. To have these areas of plant diversity

soon destroyed for the sake of recreation would be a disaster never to be recovered. The The Big Pryor

Mountain, the Punch Bowl, Bear Canyon, and Lost Water Canyon designated as Wilderness would preserve

those things I mentioned. I believe while in the Pryors that Back Country use is fine for those who want to have

an area to recreate but there must be some control or limits to the usage and managed to prevent plant

destruction and erosion like has happened recently with over use. With that I would recommend the Wilderness

designation to the above areas and  the other areas managed accordingly. Alternative D seems to be the way to

go going into the future. Thank you for listening.


